
Subject: Re: Dia de los Muertos
From: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
Date: 09/15/2017 03:45 PM
To: "Schneider, Dale" <dale.schneider@nfp.com>
CC: "Dorsey, April" <april.dorsey@nfp.com>, "Fils, Heidi" <heidi.fils@nfp.com>

Thank you!

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com

On Fri, Sep 15, 2017 at 2:56 PM, Schneider, Dale <dale.schneider@nfp.com>
wrote:

Good Afternoon Lorena,

We are pleased to provide you with attached Policies, Payment Receipt and
Certificate for the City of Los Angeles,

Heidi will be issuing the certificate online via Track4LA as required.

Should you have any questions or if you require additional assistance, please
feel free to give me a call.

Sincerely,

Dale Schneider

Commercial Lines New Business Manager, Simi Valley

NFP P&C Services, Inc.
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2450 Tapo Street | Simi Valley, CA 93063

P: 805.537.0129 | F: 805.579.1916 dale.schneider@nfp.com | www.nfp.com

Insurance services provided by NFP Property & Casualty Services, Inc. (NFP P&C), a subsidiary of NFP Corp. In
California, NFP P&C does business as NFP Property & Casualty Insurance Services, Inc. License #0F15715

This e-mail may contain information that is privileged, confidential or protected
under state or federal law. If you are not an intended recipient of this email,
please delete it, notify the sender immediately, and do not copy, use or
disseminate any information in the e-mail. Any tax advice in this email may not
be used to avoid any penalties imposed under U.S. tax laws. E-mail sent to or
from this e-mail address may be monitored, reviewed and archived.
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